Memorandum

To:

Council Member Kendall Stewart 



Council Member Bill de Blasio
From:

Gary Altman

Re:

Int 787
Date:

October 9, 2009



Please be advised that pursuant to Rule 6.30 of the Council, the Speaker has transferred Int 787 from the Committee on General Welfare to the Committee on Immigration. 

C: 
Ruthie DelFranco
